
Brick Path Orders 
 

Celebrate your lifelong connection to Valley View Early Learning Center and support the FFO by purchasing your 
personalized engraved brick. This may include the names of your children, child’s teacher, or family name. 

Everyone is invited to buy a brick either for you or for someone else. 
 

Be sure to purchase your bricks now and be part of your school history! (School minimum = 14 bricks ordered) 
 

COST: $125.00 per brick 
HOW: Return this form with your check made payable to VVELC FFO. Please turn it into the silver mailbox by the 

green exit button. 
WHEN: All orders must be submitted by January 31st 

 
(All profits go directly to Valley View programs.) 

 

 

  January FFO News  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interested in becoming an FFO 
Board Member? 

FANTASTIC! VVELC Needs You for 
 

TREASURER!!! 
 

Please email vvpffo@gmail.com if you are 
interested in the position of Treasurer for the 2019-
2020 school year! 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
 
Thanks to all the families who attended our Panda 
Express and Coldstone dine-out, we raised $200 for 
Valley View! 
 
 

 
 

PRESIDENTS’ REPORT 
 
Welcome back!  
 
We sincerely hope you and your families had a wonderful 
winter break! We are excited to be back! It is so 
wonderful to already see friends reconnecting with each 
other and happy to be back at Valley View to play and 
learn. 
 
Last month we held a meeting for any volunteers 
interested in helping with the FFO and had a successful 
turnout! Thank you for those of you who were able to 
come and offer to help next year. For those who were 
unable to attend, please know there are multiple ways to 
help in various different time commitments. Feel free to 
reach out to any board member or via email at any time! 
 
We look forward to this next half of the school year and 
all the fun events that are planned! Hope to see you 
there! 
 
Kindly, 
Christine Wagner and Katie Barclay 

MEETING MINUTES 
 
There was no December meeting. The next meeting 
will be on Tuesday, February 12th at 9:15am in the 
staff break room.  
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January Events: 
 
21 Martin Luther King Jr, NO SCHOOL 
31 Brick Orders Due 

We have 6 Bashas’ Community Cards remaining for purchase!  
 

$10 for a $10 preloaded card! 
 
If you shop at AJ’s, Bashas’ or Food City - or simply stop in for 
an occasional coffee - please consider a community card. 
 
Every time the card is reloaded with money, 6% is sent back to 
our school! 
 
Please email vvpffo@gmail.com if you are interested! 

Have you joined Bloomz yet? 
 
Join the Valley View community on Bloomz 
to connect with your child’s teacher, 
classmates, and all the exciting 
announcements and events that are 
happening all year! 

Staff Winter Luncheon! 
 
A huge thanks to all our volunteers who contributed to December’s Winter Luncheon! The Staff Appreciation 
Committee catered Costa Vida for our staff and also set up a cozy hot cocoa bar! We love doing this every year to 
celebrate our hard-working staff and as a sendoff to their well-deserved winter break! 
 

 
 

mailto:vvpffo@gmail.com

